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After further investigation, the WCU Police Department has determined that this vehicle was NOT stolen and the case has been unfounded.

Incident: Motor Vehicle Theft 
Date Reported: 03/01/2019 
Location: Lot 17 
Description of Incident: The Western Carolina University Police Department is investigating a report of a vehicle stolen from Lot 17 which is located adjacent to Balsam Residence Hall.  The missing vehicle is described as a grey 2016 Volkswagen Passat.
Tips: 
· Be aware of your surroundings
· Do not hold residence doors open for others
· Lock your vehicle at all times
Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to contact University Police at 828-227-8911.   
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